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Hello my name is Christopher Mazur. I am 37 years old and live in Norridge, IL. This is
my second year at St. Celestine School and I will be working as the Spanish Teacher.

I graduated from Dominican University where I majored in Journalism. I know how to
speak Spanish and have visited Ecuador, Colombia and Spain. I worked as a reporter
for a few years and then in 2011, I began to work in the Education field starting as a
teacher’s assistant in preschool classrooms. I also have worked as a Kindergarten
teacher, a Substitute teacher for elementary classes and a Third Grade bilingual
teacher.

I like hanging out with family and friends, watching movies, dancing, swimming and
going to the beach. I enjoy writing and exploring new places and restaurants. I am a big
fan of chocolate cake and cookies. Some of my series of movies are from The
Avengers, Transformers, Lord of the Rings and Star Wars. I play sports for fun such as
basketball, soccer and football.

I look forward to being the Spanish Teacher and having a fun and exciting year teaching
all the students.


